
TOWN OF PRINCETON 
Meeting Minutes 

Trustees of Trust Funds 
June 13, 2016 

 
 
 
In attendance:  K. Heman, P.Mighdoll, S.Mirick 
 
Discussion 
 
The Trustees voted unanimously to elect Phil Mighdoll as chairman. 
 
The Trustees received a request from TPS administration to award this year’s 
scholarships to: 
 
Vaughn Fund ($300 each) 

 Collin Hicks, 16 Worcester Road, Princeton 

 Kimberly Union, 86 Brooks Station Rd., Princeton, MA 
 
Fife Fund ($25) 

 Grace Williams, 122 Sterling Road, Princeton. 
 
The Trustees of Trust Funds reviewed this request and unanimously approved it. We 
completed a bill schedule. 
 
The documents will be forwarded to the Town Accountant for payment. 
 
We also had a brief discussion of a potential new trust fund targeting families who need 
financial help to subscribe to the Princeton broadband system. Since this system is not 
expected to be implemented for at least a year, we’ll consider the matter at a later date. 
 
Also, Steve Mirick agreed to serve as Secretary responsible for our minutes, Kevin 
Heman will support the Chairman in getting our agendas posted. 
 
Steve Mirick, 
Secretary 
 
 
 


